
 

 

 

Wednesday, 11 June 2025 

School Uniform 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

 

We will be changing our school uniform policy from September 2025.  The reasons for this are as follows: 
 

• We want more children to be actively engaged in learning and play throughout all aspects of the 

school day. 

• We want to ensure that our uniform is comfortable for all children. 

• We want to ensure that our uniform enables the same access to physical opportunities for pupils of 

all genders. 

• We want to ensure that our uniform is affordable for parents. 
 

Therefore, our uniform will consist of the following: 

• Black or navy tracksuit bottoms 

• Back or navy leggings  

• Black or navy shorts 

• Our current blue polo shirt (with or without logo) 

• Our current blue jumper/fleece (with or without logo) 

• Trainers (any colour) – but please ensure these are not overly expensive as they will get wet and 

muddy.  No Light Up Trainers, No Heelys. 

• Wellies (any colour) 

• Waterproof Trousers (any colour) 

• Warm Coat (any colour) 

• Navy Blue, Royal Blue or Black Hijab (optional) 

 

The following items are NO longer part of our uniform: 

o Formal black trousers 

o Formal black shoes 

o Black Kameezes 

o Black Pinafores/Skirts/Skorts 

o Blue Summer Dresses 
 

Although this will be in place from September 2025, parents are welcome to start sending their children 

into school wearing the new uniform from this point onwards if they so wish.   
 

If parents/carers do have any questions about this, then please do speak to a member of staff on the 

school gates.   
 

Yours Sincerely, 

 

 

Mrs R Lee and Miss K Needham 

Co-Headteachers 


